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April 11, 2017 
 
To:  Planning & Zoning Commission 
From:  Howard J. Koontz, Director of Planning & Community Development 
Re:  Mid-Term update to the Kyle Comprehensive Plan 
 
Following a process that began in August 2015, including a series of work sessions 
between the Planning Commission and staff, a public input meeting of Kyle residents, 
and a joint work session with the Mayor & City Council, the final edits of the mid-term 
update to the Kyle Comprehensive Plan have now been compiled for one last review 
and comment. 
 
These attached edits are believed to be very close to the chronicle of edits and updates 
from all interested parties up to this point, and should be very close to the language that 
is inserted into the Character Area section of Kyle’s existing Plan. 
 
The process as spelled out by the city’s charter will be a series of three (3) Public 
Hearings: two (2) at the April Planning & Zoning Commission meetings, and a third on 
May 2nd which will serve as the final meeting where the edits will be deliberated and 
adopted in front the city council. 


